
April 28, 2022,

Dear Parents / Guardians,

We hope that this letter finds you and your family healthy and well.  In June of this school year,
students in Grade 7 and 8 at St.Thomas will be writing final exams in four subject areas: Language
Arts, Mathematics, Science, and Social Studies.  Results from these assessments will provide
teachers, parents and students with information that we at St.Thomas Aquinas use to reflect on our
current practices and to guide our instruction for the next school year.  These tests are important
pieces of data, therefore we appreciate any support you can give your child in preparation of the
exams.

The intent of this letter is to simply advise you that our final exams will take place the week of June
20th and the week of June 27th.  More information regarding start and end times for each of these
tests will be provided as our final exam dates approach.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to reach out to the office or your child’s

teacher.

Yours In Christ,

Ian Stang
Principal

“Learning, Loving and Growing with Christ.”


